From: Karen Matthews
To: Karen Matthews
Subject: FW: Mandates

Date: October 27, 2021 11:57:36 AM

From: Sherry Harris < >

Sent: October 27, 2021 10:59 AM

To: Charlene Mckay < <u>Charlene.Mckay@sd68.bc.ca</u>>

Subject: Mandates

CAUTION: External Message

Charlene

I have had children in this school district and am grateful they are grown up and very healthy. I am writing today to stand up for those parents with school age children. It is criminal what this government have put on your shoulders. I urge you to strike down any ideas you have on vaccine mandates for covid. Do your own research away from what a tv will tell you. If a child dies as many have around the world from this vaccine, YOU personally may be held responsible. One death that was avoidable will become your fault.

Please think about these losses to parents, something one should never be forced to do. Sherry Harris

Nanaimo

This e-mail is privileged, confidential, subject to copyright, not intended for distribution, and may not be reproduced without the authority of the sender. Along with privileged information of the organization, this email may contain confidential personal information about students, their families or employees of NLPS. Receivers of this email are reminded that they must not forward confidential personal information to anyone who is not authorized to receive it. If you are not the intended message recipient, please contact the sender as soon as possible and do not disseminate, distribute or copy this email. Any unauthorized use or disclosure is prohibited.